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We had a wonderful first Young Adult retreat at LBCR this weekend!! It was a small but 
mighty group! They got so much work done around the camp!  
They cleaned out Stephen’s Prayer Garden so it can be replanted, made a fire 
circle around the small fire pit, worked on the new location of the Canteen 
inside The Hub, rearranged The Hub and did some power washing.  
 

 
The roof is being repaired at Jordan. Once this is 
complete, we will be able to begin repairs to 
the inside.  
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Boy Scout Troop 157 from Lubbock will be here next 

Month to set up our archery range!! 

 
We are participating in Abilene Gives, which is a big online fundraiser for 24hrs on May 3. 

It is a great way for everyone who loves LBCR to share an easy 

opportunity to donate with others!  There are contests throughout 

the day where we have opportunities to win matching funds. Watch 

our Facebook page for more details as it gets closer. 

 

 
WE ARE HIRING!!! We are looking for summer interns. If you know anyone that might be 

interested, please let them know to reach out to me for an application!  

 
 
If you are not already, make sure you follow us on Facebook to see all of the updates 
and happenings at camp. 

 

If you have any questions call me at 325-784-5133 
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